
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Oneal, Frankfoneal@sled.sc.gov

Date: 10/28/2017 10:44:13 AM
Subject: Re: Drop Boxes

​Thanks very much. We appreciate it.


DV


From: Oneal, Frank 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 3:17 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Drop Boxes 
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
From: Oneal, Frank 
 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 1:57 PM
 
To: Oneal, Frank 
Subject: Drop Boxes
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